
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Saltash Town Council Announces Civic Parade and Community Engagement at 
Saltash Regatta 2025 

Saltash Town Council is proud to be part of this year’s Saltash Regatta, with a day full of 
community spirit and celebration, taking place on Saturday, 7th June 2025.  

The Council will mark the occasion with a Civic Parade, providing a ceremonial start to 
the event. Mayor Cllr Rachel Bullock will oƯicially open the Regatta. The parade will 
begin at Victoria Gardens at 10:00 a.m., with a formal departure set for 10:30 a.m. 

In addition to the parade, Saltash Town Councillors will be present throughout the day at 
a dedicated stall on Old Ferry Road. This oƯers residents and visitors a fantastic 
opportunity to ask questions, share ideas, and engage directly with their local elected 
representatives. 

Mayor Cllr Rachel Bullock said: 
"The Saltash Regatta is a true celebration of our town’s spirit. The Civic Parade and our 
community stall represent our commitment to staying visible, accessible, and engaged 
with the people of Saltash. Our traditional event is still going strong 190 years on!" 

Saltash Regatta promises a day of tradition, community, and conversation as we come 
together to celebrate Saltash. 
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